
NEWS - NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE CITY OF ST. LOUIS 
MONTHLY BUSINESS MEETING 

(Wednesday, September 2, 2020) The Board of Education of the City of St. Louis will hold its 
monthly board meeting on Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at Clyde C Miller High School. The meeting 
will be held at Clyde C. Miller to allow for proper ventilation and social distancing consistent with the 
guidance from the St. Louis Health Department and the Centers for Disease Control. Starting at 
6:30PM, the public can view the open session meeting of the Board in real time at www.slps.org/VirtualBOE. 
The closed session meeting of the Board will start at 5:30PM at Clyde C Miller High School and is closed to 
the public pursuant to RSMO §610.021 (1), (2), and (3). This notice is posted in compliance with RSMO 
§610.020. The agendas are as follows:

 CLOSED SESSION 
1 Call to Order 
2 Roll Call 
3 Motion to go into Closed Session 
4 Approval of Minutes  
5 Personnel Matter(s) 

6 Real Estate Matter(s) 

7 Legal Matter(s) 

8 Superintendent’s Report 

9 Motion to Adjourn and move into Open Session 
 OPEN SESSION 

1 Call to Order and Roll Call 
2 Pledge of Allegiance 
3 Student/Staff Recognitions 

• America’s Healthiest Schools
4 Approval of Minutes 

5 Superintendent’s Report: Presentations 
• Information Items

o Group Benefit Update

o Restart/School Opening Update

o COVID-19 Data Planning

o Assessment Plan and Calendar Update

o September Monthly Financial Update 
6   Public Comments* 
7 Superintendent’s Report 

• Consent Agenda
8 Reports of the Board of Education 

Board Member Reports 
• Committees
• Board Members
• Board President

9   Motion to adjourn 

*The Board of Education is committed to receiving public comments during the COVID-19 pandemic and the corresponding suspension of in- 

person public Board of Education meetings. As part of the this effort, the Board is inviting interested members of the public to submit written 
comments to the following email address prior to the start of the September 8, 2020 meeting (slpsinfo@slps.org). Subject to the requirements 
that commenters exercise proper decorum and respect for individual student/employee privacy, the Board of Education will assemble the written 
comments and make them available for review by the public via a link that will be placed on the District website alongside the link for viewing re-
broadcasts of the September 8, 2020 meeting. This procedure for submitting public comments will remain in effect until Board of Education returns 
to the normal in-person public meeting format. 

OFFICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION - 801 N. 11TH STREET- SAINT LOUIS MO 63101 - (314) 345-3267 

http://www.slps.org/VirtualBOE
mailto:slpsinfo@slps.org

